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RO INQUIRY REPORT NO. 50-313/T73-2Q

ARKANSAS POWER AND LIGHT COMPANY (ARKANSAS NUCLEAR ONE, UNIT 1),
LICENSE NO. CPPR-57, DOCKET NO. 50-313, MOTOR CONTROL CENTER -
REVERSING STARTER

Attached Irquiry Report No. 50-313/73-2Q is for information. The
problem is generic to Allis~-Chalmers (A-C) Size 1 reversing starters.
A-C is changing out parts with excessive tolerance.

The corrective action indicated should resolve the problem pending

replacement of suitable parts. We will examine the corrective

measures implemented and measures enacted to prevent recurrence of
‘ the problem during a subsequent construction inspection.

You may wish to include the item in your next routine vendor iaspec=-
tion of A-C.

F. J. Long, cnie?
Facilities Cans“ruction Branch
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